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MESSAGE FROM REEVE KIDD 
 

 March 13th, 2020 
 
 

 
 
COVID-19—Update #1 
 
With respect to the COVID-19 Pandemic and looking after the  
safety of our staff and community please note that the   Township 
of Beckwith will be closing all municipal facilities to the public un-
til further notice. 

Staff will be working regular scheduled hours at the Municipal Of-
fice and Public Works and are here to serve you by the tele-
phone or email.  

This includes the following; 

 The Township of Beckwith Municipal Office – Effective March 16th, 2020 
 The Brunton Community Hall – Effective March 16th, 2020 
 The Beckwith Recreation Complex – Effective March 14th, 2020 
 All Municipality run Programs—Effective march 14th, 2020 

 

All regularly scheduled Committee meetings are cancelled until further notice.   

The Township will continue to monitor the situation and take direction from the Federal, Provincial 
and local health agencies. As the situation continues to evolve, we will keep you updated through 
the Township’s website and social media platforms. 

Residents and staff are encouraged to be proactive. Please follow Health Unit directives on social 
distancing to protect yourselves and your families during this time. 

For more information on the CORVID-19 please visit the Lanark, Leeds Grenville Health Unit web-
site:  

https://healthunit.org/coronavirus/ 

 
Sincerely 

Reeve Richard Kidd 
 

Remember, you only get out of life what you put into it. 
 So get out there and enjoy everything Beckwith Township has to offer. 


